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Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter. 

Achieving Together 

                     
 

Monday 4th September 2023 
  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Y6 

 

We will be holding the Y6 Parents meeting about the KS2 SATs on Friday 22nd 

September at 9am 

The meeting will be held upstairs in the school hall.  Please arrive via the school 

office after 8.50am.  This will allow the office to attend to any late children first. 

Please return the slip below to confirm your attendance. 

As always, please do not hesitate to speak with me if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Lucy Button 

Y6 class teacher 

 

 

Y6 KS2 SATs Meeting at 9am on Friday 22nd September   

 

I confirm I/we will be attending the above meeting. 

Name of child: ____________________ 

Number of adults attending: __________ 

 

Signed: __________________________    Relationship to child: ________________ 
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